Dear Christopher,

PROPS was created to celebrate the Full Sail culture of leadership, innovation, stewardship, creative
contribution, and community involvement to continuously improve the environment for our learning
community.

In June 2013, you were recognized for the Academic Innovation category by a student, Jean
Chanslor. The recognition was submitted as follows:

There was a large amount of information that we had to learn during this past 4 week class. Chris
made it easy to understand and was always available for extra assistance.

On behalf of Full Sail, I want to thank you for your passion and commitment to providing an
outstanding education experience for our students.
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Angelique Smith | Faculty Affairs and Development Director | Full Sail University
T 407 679.0100 x3148 | F 407.671.1112 | E Smitha@fullsail. com

CC: Noelani Cornell



